
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

3rd April 2018  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parents Vs Staff Rounders Match Wednesday 18th April 2018 

As part of our commitment to health, wellbeing and mindfulness, we are 

pleased to invite you to participate in our Parents Vs Staff Rounders match. 

We hope that the involvement of parents will inspire the children to 

participate in sports and exercise.   

The game will take place on Wednesday 18th April on the school field at 

15:30. (weather permitting).  As we will only be able to offer a limited 

number of parents a place in the parents’ team, we will carry out a draw to 

determine successful applicants.   

All parents, whether participating or not, are welcome to come and enjoy 

watching the game with their children. 

If you would like to participate in the Rounders match, please fill out the 

form below and return to school by Friday 6th April. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Singleton 

_______________________________________________________________

  

Parents Vs Staff Rounders Match Wednesday 18th April 2018 

 

I ____________________ parent/carer of __________________________ 

 

in year _______     would like to participate in the Rounders match. 

 


